
 
 

ATTENTION 
 
 
 

Trinity Metro Board of 
Directors— August 17, 2020 

Committee Meetings Canceled 
 
 

Special Notice Regarding these Meetings: 

Due to the COVID-19 (Coronavirus) pandemic, Tarrant County 
Public Health Recommendations issued on March 13, 2020, 
“strongly” recommended “organizers of events of any size in which 
people will be in close contact to cancel or postpone such events. 
[emphasis added]” In response to that and similar public-health 
directives issued on the national, state, and local levels, and in the 
interest of protecting the health of the public, as well as Trinity 
Metro’s employees, patrons, and Board members, Trinity Metro’s 
Board of Directors’ committee meetings, Commuter Rail, 
Planning/Operations/Marketing and Finance & Audit scheduled for 
Monday, August 17th is canceled. 


